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Ukrainian-American Holodomor Committee, Michigan
26657 Haverhill, Warren, MI 48091
Email: HolodomorMI@gmail.com

November 5, 2018

Re: Invitation to a Film Event commemorating the 85th Anniversary of HOLODOMOR-Stalin’s Genocidal Famine in Ukraine 1932-1933.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Members of the Ukrainian Community:
This year marks the 85th Anniversary of the HOLODOMOR-Ukrainian Genocidal Famine of 1932-1933.  This event is being commemorated in the United States and throughout the world during the month of November.  On October 3, 2018, the U.S. Senate passed by unanimous consent S. Res. 435, a resolution commemorating the 85th Anniversary of the Ukrainian Famine Genocide (Holodomor) of 1932-1933.
We are cordially inviting you to attend a very special event on Thursday, November 15,2018 at the Detroit Film Theater at the Detroit Institute of Arts, DIA.  The Ukrainian-American Holodomor Committee of Michigan is hosting a reception and the showing of two films: When We Starve and Bitter Harvest.  A flyer is included for your information and distribution to your members.  
The evening will begin with a reception in the Crystal Gallery at the Detroit Film Theater, followed by the showing of two films.  When We Starve, a newly released documentary, discusses the physiological and psychological effects of starvation.  Dr. BorysBuniak, the Producer and Director, will be in attendance to answer questions after the viewing.  The second feature, Bitter Harvest, produced and directed by George Mendeluk, is a 2017 romantic-action drama film set in Soviet Ukraine in the early 1930s during the Holodomor famine that killed millions of Ukrainians under Stalin’s forced collectivization of all farms and businesses owned by Ukrainians. 
The Ukrainian-American Holodomor Committee, Michigan has worked diligently this year to increase awareness of this researched and documented genocide.  Our committee has recently created teacher and student lesson plan materials regarding the Ukrainian famine for the Michigan Department of Education.  Our intention is to educate the next generation to prevent these tragic occurrences from ever reoccurring again.
We look forward to you joining us for this very special event!
On behalf of the Ukrainian-American Holodomor Committee, Michigan

Vera Andrushkiw
Dr. Olena Danylyuk
Doris Duzyj
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